March 8,2014
Dear Patton and His Third Army,

Thank you for the thoughtful gift of wool blankets to L.A.M.Band The Manna Food Pacrtry.
Your generosity enables us to reach the families in need in our community. Youcan take
comfort in knowing that we are an all volunteer organization and 100% of your
contribution will be used for qualified, low income-and struggling families.

L.A.M.Bhas a 501 (c) (3) tax exempt status and your gift is tax deductable in accordance
with the IRSregulations.

We greatly value the relationships we have with out contributors and realize the

importance of working together, knowing we have made a difference in someone's life. You
enable us to carry on Jesus' command of loving our neighbor, and yO\!make it possible for
our volunteers to continue our mission even with the difficult economy of today.-

May God continue to bless you for sharing with us. We are continually touched by the
kindness and humanity that surrounds us.

Sincerely,
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Laura & David Klesel, Directors
Monsignor John Peters, President
Ray Hously, Vice-President
Monica Foyt, Secretary

Bill Curley, Treasurer

Paulette Frisina, Coordinator



